
School Uniform at Greenfield 
 

At Greenfield, all our pupils are expected to wear our school uniform and take pride in our school 

identity.  We feel it is important for them to look and feel smart.  

 
A varied range of school uniform can be ordered from the School Trends website and you can find this 

by visiting: https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/GreenfieldPrimarySchoolDY81AL 

All items can be delivered to school free of charge or to your home address for a small delivery charge. 

 

Here is our uniform code: 

• Plain grey trousers, skirt, pinafore or shorts  

• Plain white collared or polo shirt (school logo is optional for the polo shirt) 

• School tie (optional - with a collared shirt) 

• Plain navy sweatshirt, pullover, or cardigan (school logo is optional) 

• Plain grey, black, white or navy socks  

• Plain black sensible school shoes – no sandals or boots  

• Navy fleece with school logo (optional)  

• Navy book bag  

 

• Summer only – blue gingham dress 

 

PE Kit  

• School PE t-shirt (available from School Trends online) – or plain white t shirt 

• Plain navy shorts/skirt  

• Black pumps for indoors and trainers for outdoors and games 

• Draw string bag  

• Plain navy tracksuit  

• School baseball cap (optional) 

 

No jewellery is to be worn by pupils in school. There is one exception.  Pupils with pierced ears may 

wear one set of plain studs, but these must be removed at home on PE days unless the child can 

remove the studs themselves.  School staff are not allowed to remove earrings.  We suggest that 

new piercings are only done in the summer holidays to avoid pupils missing out on essential PE 

lessons.  As pupils learn to tell the time, we are happy for them to be encouraged to wear a 

wristwatch – however smart watches (such as those that do other jobs like messaging and connect 

to the internet) are not allowed. 

 

We recommend that children with long hair have it tied back; this makes it easier to manage and 

reduces the chances of spreading head lice.  For safety reasons, pupils must tie their hair back for PE. 

Extreme hairstyles (including any bright colour or patterns cut into the hair) and make- up (including 

nail varnish and temporary tattoos) are not allowed. 

 

 

Please ensure that all items of uniform are clearly marked with your child’s name. 

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/GreenfieldPrimarySchoolDY81AL

